
                                                                      
 

 ISI WELCOMES SIX NEW ADDITIONS TO ITS ENVISION REVIEW BOARD 
  

 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2022 – The Institute for Sustainable Infrastructure (ISI) welcomes six new members 
to the Envision Review Board: Bob Beinstein (AECOM), Michael Bloom (R. G. Miller Engineers), Quin 
MacKenzie (luuceo consulting), Jen Ninete (HDR), Lourette Swanepoel (Calibrate Collaborative), and Justin 
Waples (Central Contra Costa Sanitary District).  

Margaret Cederoth (California High-Speed Rail Authority) was elected the 2022 Chair of the Envision Review 
Board. She will be supported by Richard Fernandez (Aquario Engineering) as Vice-Chair. Other members of 
the Envision Review Board who are continuing to serve include Hélène Dubé (SNC-Lavalin), Silvia Ciraci 
(ICMQ), Erika Jozwiak (New York City Mayor’s Office of Resiliency), Lindsay Motl (Kohl’s), Amanda Schweickert 
(WSP), Scott Smith (Metrolinx), and Sofía Zuberbühler-Yafar (New York City Department of Design and 
Construction). 

We are sincerely grateful to the Envision Review Board members who completed their terms at the end of 
2021 after serving with distinction, including Michaella Wittmann (HDR) who served as the Envision Review 
Board’s inaugural Chair for two terms, Andreas Georgoulias (Environmental Financial Consulting Group), 
Elizabeth Heider (Heider Sustainability Advisors), Martin Janowitz (ret. Stantec), Floren Poliseo (Town of 
Jackson), and Sharon Wright (City of St. Petersburg).  

The ERB is made up of industry leading infrastructure professionals representing public agencies, private 
companies, and general interest groups who are appointed to the Envision Review Board by ISI’s Board of 
Directors.  

“I could not be more impressed with the caliber of this year’s cohort, or more grateful for the members of 
the Envision Review Board who recently completed their terms,” says Melissa Peneycad, ISI’s managing 
director and ex-officio member of the Envision Review Board. “The future of the Envision sustainable 
infrastructure framework remains bright under their oversight.”   

The mission of the ERB is to assure the continued integrity and efficacy of Envision and its associated tools, 
resources, and documents to provide for consistency in interpretation and development; and to assure the 



ongoing relevance of the tool and its associated best practices to the highest standards of scholarship and 
practice. The Envision Review Board meets quarterly and is responsible for drafting and approving Envision 
credit amendments, providing strategic director for Envision development, and ensuring material is 
consistent with the overall intent and character of Envision. 

To learn more, please visit the Envision Review Board page on ISI’s website 
https://sustainableinfrastructure.org/about-isi/envision-review-board/ or contact ISI at 
info@sustainableinfrastructure.org.  

 


